
Get Ready for School with UHCCP’s Back-to-School Gift Card Campaign 
 
UHCCP is excited to announce our Back-to-School Gift Card Campaign for UHCCP members aged 3-19 
years old.  If they get a well child visit between June 5th and September 5th, 2023, they may be eligible 
to receive a $25 gift card. 
 
What is a Well Child Visit? 
A well child visit is an important visit with your child's primary care provider. During the visit, your child 
will receive a complete physical exam and any necessary immunizations. Your primary care provider also 
makes sure your child is healthy and developing properly. The visit is also a great opportunity for you to 
ask any questions they have about your child's health and development. 
 
Who is Eligible for the Back-to-School $25 Gift Card Offer? 
UHCCP will send parents or guardians a gift card offer letter or email for each child eligible for the gift 
card.  If a gift card offer letter or email is not received for a child, that child will not be able to get a gift 
card. The letter or email will have more details about the campaign and how to claim the gift card.   
 
How to Claim Your Gift Card 
Bring your child in for a well child visit between June 5th and September 5th. After the visit, submit the 
attestation form included in the letter or email.  It may take up to six weeks for you to receive the gift 
card after you submit the attestation form.  
 
We hope you take advantage of our Back-to-School Gift Card Campaign and schedule a well child visit 
for your child. Not only will you be taking care of their health, but you'll also receive a gift card as a 
thank you. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact UHCCP Member Services at 1-800-348-
4058. 


